
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 21 March 2023  

via ‘Teams’ 

• The minutes of February meeting were approved by the committee. 

• Matters carried forward from previous meetings include: 

o Hi Vis Waistcoats (Have now been purchased) for the Rally Kits. 

o Rally payments methods (Ongoing discussions) 

o Special Plaques have been ordered. 

• Come and Join Us - There are still two 2023 rallies that require rally officers 

(please contact our Rally Secretary or any other committee member if you 

are interested). 

• End of year Accounts have been submitted to CAMC. 

• February Newsletter is published and available on the Web News Feed. 

• Our face book page has been audited to ensure only West Hant’s members 

have access – so please remember to keep your West Hampshire 

membership up to date. 

• Website adjustments are ongoing to make it more visible for Rally Officers 

etc. 

• The Youth Section have had a well-run meeting planning their April Rally 

and considering how to raise funds for their Charity, CICRA (Crohn’s and 

Colitis - support for young people). They are planning to fill Water Barrels 

and fire buckets on most Rallies for a small fee, so please give them your 

support (and money!). 

• Our AGM venue has been changed to Awbridge Village Hall, same date as 

in the rally book, just a different venue and a social. 

• Next year’s rally program is well under construction, and we are looking for 

Holiday Rally venues for the summer, so please call Helen if you have any 

ideas. 

• West Hant’s Membership seems to be increasing and this means some 

Rallies are filling quickly. This, in turn, means we will need more Rallies and 

more Rally Officers, so please help if you can. 
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